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Dear Travis, 

 

Camps like yours that participate in becoming accredited and keeping their accreditation 

are key to ensuring a strong children’s residential camping industry in British Columbia. 

Due to the unprecedented nature of the 2020 Covid-19 outbreak and its impacts on the 

summer camp industry, the BCCA has extended all accreditation terms by one year and 

postponed all accreditation visits accordingly. 

 

The BCCA would like to update Rock Lake United Church Camp on its accreditation status. 

Rock Lake United Church Camp ​received a ​4-Year Accreditation​ term in 2017, which 

has been extended one year. Your next accreditation visit is due the ​summer of 2022.  
 

BCCA Accredited member camps operating programs during the 2020 season are 

expected to maintain the 2020 BCCA Accreditation Standards and the BCCA Covid-19 

Health & Safety Guidelines- Day Camps. Both can be found at bccamps.org.  

 

Additional Accreditation visits may be required if there is significant change in program, 

staff, management, board, ownership, site, and/or facilities, or by the discretion of the 

BCCA Board of Directors. It is the responsibility of the camp to notify the BCCA of any 

significant change.  

 

Our tradition of striving for excellence in the experiences and programs we provide is 

evident in all BCCA accredited camps and through their resiliency in the midst of the 

Covid-19 pandemic.​ ​Your dedication to the BCCA is much appreciated and I hope you will 

consider being an accreditation visitor in the future and to continue striving for excellence 

in camps around BC. 

 

If you have questions at all, please do not hesitate to contact the BCCA Program 

Coordinator, Lauren Marutt, at ​info@bccamping.org​.  

 

Sincerely, 

 

Paul Chatterton 

BCCA Accreditation Chair 

 


